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February 13, 2018  

 

Ex-Cell Kaiser LLC - REACH Compliance Letter  

  

Dear Customer:  

 

On June 1, 2007, the European Commission established new regulations (EC 

1907/2006) that cover the Registration, Evaluation, and Authorization of Chemicals 

(REACH). The aim of REACH is to improve the protection of human health and the 

environment through the better and earlier identification of the intrinsic properties of 

chemical substances.  

 

Based on the information currently available, the products Ex-Cell Kaiser LLC (Ex-Cell 

Kaiser) provides to your company meet the REACH criteria for an “Article”, as 

opposed to a “Substance” or “Preparation”. Articles are exempt from the REACH 

requirements if (a) the Article does not contain a substance of very high concern 

(SVHC) or candidate substance in an amount exceeding 0.1% weight by weight, 

and (b) if substances present in the Article in excess of 1 ton per year per importer 

are not expected nor intended to be released.   

 

Neither of these conditions applies to products or similar Articles sold by Ex-Cell 

Kaiser, based on the information provided to Ex-Cell Kaiser from its suppliers. 

Accordingly, we foresee no registration or pre-registration requirement for the 

products we supply to our customers.  

 

So far as we are aware, based on the information provided to us by our suppliers, the 

products sold to you by Ex-Cell Kaiser do not contravene the requirements in REACH 

concerning the marketing or use of substances listed in Annex XIV or Annex XVII of 

Reach.  

 

While our products do not currently fall within the scope of REACH’s registration 

requirement, we continue to monitor the development of new EU regulations that 

may require further review of our products and/or manufacturing techniques.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 


